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With the semester coming to a close and the holliday fever in full swing, ExCEL is
still going strong to finish the year on a high note.

Our enrollment coming into December stands at 56 students. Our elementary
numbers are still high, but we have a few students who we will be saying “Merry
Christmas and goodbye” to when the semester is over. We will have one elementary
student from Kewanee and two middle school students, from Geneseo and Cambridge,
respectfully, looking at transitioning back to their home districts.

ExCEL has a few points of pride this month. ExCEL’s “Leader of the Staff” for her
outstanding work in November is Mrs. Molly Goodman. For our elementary floor, Liam L.
from Kewanee has been named our Elementary Leader of the Pack. For the Middle School
floor, Noah L. from Geneseo has earned the title. As for our high school floor, Camden D. of
Kewanee wears the crown this month.



